From: LGOIMA
To: :
Subject: LGOIMA Request - Parking Wardens - Reference 1736 Wednesday, 6
Date: March 2024 12:45:06 pm

Kia ora-

| refer to your official information request dated 12 February 2024 for information on Parking
Wardens.

The information you have requested is below:

1. Are Tasman Council parking wardens or third party tasman council contracted parking
services employees or contractors operating under inducements and/or monetary
bonuses rewarded per infringement notice issued?

No inducements and/or monetary bonuses are rewarded to parking wardens or third
party Tasman Disrtrict Council contracted parking services employees or contractors for
infringement notice issued.

2. If so, how much extra pay do they receive for each infringement notice issued and
paid?
As per above response to part 1 of your request, there is no extra pay for infringement
notices that are issued and paid.

3. Please provide the Tasman council bylaw that legally allows contracted or Tasman
council parking wardens to receive inducements per issued infringement? As per above
response to part 1 of your request, there is no extra pay for each infringement notices,
therefore there is no bylaw that allows for contracted or Tasman District Council
employed parking wardens to receive any extra pay for the issuing of parking
infringements.

4. What specific hours did Tasman council parking services or third party contracted
parking enforcement services commence daily employment during : Winter & Spring in
2023?. | note Nelson City council regulatory department provide this information
(without a Igoima) over the phone and operates between 8am and 5pm all year round.
We have parking wardens monitoring from 8am — 5pm all year round, and our warranted
officers also issue infringements as required outside of these hours.

If you are unsatisfied with the Council’s response, you have the right to seek an investigation and

review by the Ombudsman. Information about how to make a complaint is available at

www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact the Legal and Democracy

Services team at Jgoima@tasman.govt.nz.

Yours sincerely
Legal & Democracy Support Officer





